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I’m in support of this change.   I’m a lifelong 50 year Oregon resident.    Simply put,  

the current leadership of ODFW has failed in many ways by my definition of success.     

Fish and Wildlife stocks are on the decline and licensing and fee’s have skyrocketed.   

A decade ago I would have never considered leaving the state, but I’m so frustrated 

by the leadership of the state in general and the management of our wildlife 

resources I’m considering leaving the state.  


